conEdison

Work Notice

April 15, 2024

Location: California Road and New Rochelle Road, Eastchester
Est. Completion: November 30, 2024

Contractor Name: Danella Construction

Con Edison Construction Supervisor: Dave Mangroo

Job Identification: WG21019863

Work Hours: Monday — Friday 8:30AM-4:30PM

A Con Edison contractor will continue working in your neighborhood on a gas construction project in the
intersection of California Road and New Rochelle Road. Additionally, we are working to make repairs on
previsoulsy installed pipe on California Road from New Rochelle Road to Hewitt Avenue.

In early Spring 2024, we plan to complete final restoration on California Road from New Rochelle Road to
Hewitt Avenue. When restoration is complete, we plan to continue pipe installation north of California
Road/Hewitt Avenue.

During working hours, temporary detours will remain in place with the assistance of the Eastchester Police
Department. Residents will continue to have access to come and go throughout the day, as well as local
deliveries.

It is our goal to get to know the residents directly impacted by our project. We would like to know your
concerns and would be happy to answer any questions. If you have questions about the upcoming work, you
may reach out to Dave Mangroo via email at MANGROOD@coned.com or by calling (646) 265-2857.

We are committed to working closely with you to minimize any inconvenience, and we thank you for your
patience.

If you have any questions, please contact Westchester Regional & Community Affairs at:

e dl-WestchesterRCA@coned.com




